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EDMUND H. HARDING, CHM. July 22, 1955 

WASHINGTON. NORTH CAROLINA 

Mrs. Inglis Fletcher 
Bandon Plantation 
Edenton, N. C. 

Dear Mrs. Fletcher: 

We all hope that your tooth is better. 
We were sorry that you could not be at our meeting. 
We had a very enthusiastic meeting with sa from 
Raleigh and other places attending. 

I am going to use your suggestion about 
the framed picture on one side of the main stage for 
short episodes or tableaus, and I hope that you will 
be Queen Anne and instruct your Privy Council or 
Secretary of State to send to Bath a bell. I figure 
that the episode would take about 5 minutes. 

We hope to have many distinguished 
persons to take part in this pageant, and of course 
nothing historical in this part of the country would 
be complete without you. * 

My best regards to Mr. Fletcher. 

EHH :P D H. HARDING 

   


